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Progress Report Fall 2003  

Our Mission

The Council on Chiropractic Guidelines and Practice Parameters has been formed by the Congress of Chiropractic State Associations to develop new guides for practice for greater chiropractic care consistency and currency and also in order to help safeguard the profession from some of the problematic assaults we have been seeing over the past several years. 

In addition to the individuals listed here, our research commission, headed by Drs. Triano and Adams, provide us with appropriate experts to assist the in the CCGPP’s sizable tasks.  

Stakeholders such as associations, practicing chiropractors, third-party payors, the Veterans Administration, Department of Defense and other organizations have requested current, specific, reasonable and supported guides for chiropractic care.

Our Current Efforts

We have polled the profession as to practice methodology, attitudes and other information, through an extensive CCGPP data-gathering project performed through Palmer College and directed by Dr. Monica Smith.

We have contracted with a national guidelines research and publishing organization with excellent chiropractic ties, the well-known Work Loss Data Institute, to assist us in information-gathering and dissemination to the above stakeholders, with the Foundation for Chiropractic Education and Research being the designated distributor of the document within the profession.

Like the Canadian Chiropractic Association chiropractic practice initiative and other similar projects, we will publish a completely new “best practices” document.  We chose this because this is considered the most contemporary treatment of the subject and we want to try to emphasize practice choices to chiropractors, rather than the implied absolute nature of the categories employed with other documents previously published.

We will offer alternatives based on available information for the practicing chiropractor to choose from.  We strongly feel that our job lies in information for the profession, not dictation.

Furthermore, unlike some previous documents, it is our intention to address soft-tissue and other non-musculoskeletal entities seen in chiropractic offices. 

We have conducted multiple planning, personnel selection and other conferences since establishing a specific timeline last fall and the document is already in early stages of construction.  The commission is currently moving forward with the first topic area, the thoracic spine.  This will serve as the template for other anatomical areas to follow, with publication targets slated for 2004.  

Distribution will be necessarily widespread to practicing chiropractors, educational institutions, governmental bodies, payors and other stakeholders through multiple means.  Updating will be frequent and relatively simple, due to newer technology available.

We have earnestly begun fundraising with numerous groups and have received some early funding and commitments to fund but, as can be imagined, the expenses are considerable.  

As always, constructive input is welcome.

Best regards,

Dr. Mark D. Dehen

Secretary
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